
 
 
 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

30 September 2025 
 
The following announcement was issued today to a Regulatory Information Service 
approved by the Financial Conduct Authority in the United Kingdom.  

 

THIS ANNOUNCEMENT CONTAINS INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

MANDARIN ORIENTAL INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 

 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA SPECULATION 

 

Mandarin Oriental International Limited (the ‘Company’) notes the recent media 
speculation about the possible sale of part of its interest in One Causeway Bay. 
 
The Company confirms that it is in discussions about a possible sale of certain office space 
within One Causeway Bay. There can be no certainty that any sale will proceed, nor as to the 
terms on which such sale might be made. A further announcement will be made if and when 
appropriate. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
 
Mandarin Oriental International Limited  
 
Kieren Barry Group Counsel    (852) 2895 9247 
 

 


